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Once again, our club members outdid themselves in coming up with original ideas for the carved chili 

peppers used by Chili Mania as the awards for their chili cookoff contest in September. 
 

http://www.rockrivervalleycarvers.com/


  

Event Updates 
Kaufman General Store Markets:  Brad Crandall has arranged for our attendance on Saturdays 
July 23 and 30, and also August 20 and 27.  Please contact Brad if you are able to assist him on 
these dates. 
Tallman Art Festival:  Sat., Aug. 6, from 10-5 pm and Sun., Aug 7, from 10-4 pm.  Contact Tom 
Kautz and sign up to be there! 
Rock River Thresheree:  Register on Thurs., Sept. 1 at 1:30 pm.  Event runs Fri., Sept. 1 thru 
Mon., Sept. 5.   The last chance we have to promote our show the following Saturday. 

 
 

Recent Projects by Our Club Members 

 

Chili peppers above were displayed to our club members prior to the picnic and were carved (left to right) by 
Gerry Lesch, Bud Hilgendorf, Noel Zimmer, Dale Ehle, and Tom Marty. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Eiden carved this 
industrious Beaver. 
 
 
 

The Owl with spectacles 
was carved by Dale Ehle. 

Ernie 
Tuckers 

latest 
carved 

Gnome 
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A Carver in Alaska 
Built an Igloo.  He’s 
Homeless Since His 

Housewarming 
Party. 

 

 
 

Normal meetings on the  
first Tuesday of the month  

at the First Lutheran Church, 
Across from Fairgrounds  

612 N Randall Ave.  
Janesville, WI 

Meeting or Carving  
begins at pm.

 

Brad Crandall’s 
resting Black 

Bear 

Bud Cunningham 
woodburned the 
Duck plaque and 
chip carved the 
design on the left. 

Bob Mortensen constructed the 
2 Ladies above. 

Bud Cunningham used pyrography to 
create the Lion and Chickadee plaques  
on the left. 


